
Family Dollar on schedule to open in October

Written by Holyoke Enterprise

From an empty lot to a brand new store, work has progressed on the new building that
will house Family Dollar. The building is located at the corner of West Denver and North
Baxter in Holyoke. Bryn Winburn, public relations manager for Family Dollar, said the
store is slated to open sometime in October.

  

Family Dollar is a discount retailer that carries national name brands and quality private
brands. Their merchandise is first-run from the manufacturer. They do not carry
over-runs or seconds. Family Dollar stores average 7,000 square feet and employ 8-10
team members, according to Winburn.  
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